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TO: Doris Sorum, City Clerk 

FROM: Victoria R. Woodards, Mayor 

SUBJECT: Appointment to the Greater Tacoma Regional Convention Center Public 
Facilities District Board 

DATE: July 3, 2018 

 
I am recommending the appointment of Dean Burke to fill the vacancy on the  
Greater Tacoma Regional Convention Center Public Facilities District Board left by  
Bennish Brown. I would like to appoint Dean Burke to complete Bennish Brown’s unexpired 
term through December 31, 2020, and until a successor is appointed. 
 
 
 

 


